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Submitted by Greg Reams
The Rescue One Foundation is seeking applicants to fill a vacancy on its board of directors. 
Residents living within the Moraga-Orinda Fire District's coverage area are eligible to apply. 
The Rescue One Foundation serves as a support organization for the paramedic program of the 
Moraga-Orinda Fire District, acquiring emergency medical equipment and training materials not 
otherwise available through the district's regular budget. Financial support comes from gifts of 
appreciation, memorials and annual tax-deductible donations by members of the community. The 
foundation has provided in excess of $350,000 of equipment and training materials for paramedics 
since its formation 35 years ago.  
Letters of interest should be sent no later than Dec. 15 and addressed to: 
 
Rescue One Foundation 
1280 Moraga Way 
Moraga, CA 94556  
 
For further information about this position, please visit www.mofd.org/about/rescueone or call 
(925) 376-2086.  
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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